
Q. What if I lose my timetable and I am unsure of my next lesson?

Q What time does school finish?

Q. When will I start at Judgemeadow?

Q. When will I receive my timetable?

Q. Are there any trips?

Q. Can I wear trainers?

Q. How do I pay for my lunch?Q. Can I bring a pack lunch

Q. What time is break and lunch?

Q. Do we need a pencil case?

Q. How long are lessons?
Q. What if I get lost?

Q. What time does school start?
Q. How will I know where to go?

Q. Will I have a friend in my tutor group?

Frequently Asked Questions
You will be with at least one other person from the
same primary school as yourself and will have
plenty of opportunities to meet new friends!

When you first attend Judgemeadow, your tutors, Year team and Senior
Leadership Team will be at the front of school waiting to welcome you
in and direct you to the right place. You will meet members of your tutor
group and your tutor. Also, if you look on the transition6 tab on our
website, you’ll find some key transition information. Take a look:
https://judgemeadow.org.uk/prospective-students/year-7/transition6/

Our doors open at
8.10am and Tutor time
begins at 8:30am.

This is likely to happen at some point during the first few
weeks but do not worry. Our staff and other students will
support you and help you find where you need to be.

Again, don’t worry. Staff members and our admin team
will be happy to tell you which lesson you should be in

Lessons are 1 hour long

Yes! This is very important as you will need specific
equipment whilst in school. You must have two black
pens, a pencil, a green pen, a ruler and a scientific
calculator. You may wish to bring other items too like
erasers and sharpeners. My best advice is to bring
multiple pens so you always have one

Break is from 10.50am – 11.10am. At
Judgemeadow, we have a split lunch
so that you’re not queuing for your
dinner for long. This is either from 12.10-
12.45pm or 1.10-1.45pm

Yes of course. As well as the panoramic café and sports
café, we have areas outside for you to eat your pack
lunch too

At Judgemeadow, we have a cashless system.
You will have an online account on our website
which your parents can view and add money
onto your account, or you can top up your
card on the machines in school, either at the
start of the day or at break or lunch.

You can wear trainers as long as they are plain black and have no
brand names on them. You can find out more information about our
uniform on our website:
https://judgemeadow.org.uk/prospective-students/year-7/uniform/

Yes! We have many opportunities for you
to visit different places. I am unable to
give you details at the moment due to
the current situation. However, as soon
as we are able to visit places again, you
will be informed. In the past, we have run
theatre trips, historical trips, MFL trips to
different countries, cultural trips and
sports events

You will receive your timetable on your first
day at Judgemeadow

Your first day will be on August 26th 2020. We will have the
Year 6 into 7 induction day on this day, and then on Thursday
27th August and Friday 28th August you will have your bespoke
induction programme ‘Being Judgemeadow’

School finishes at 2:45pm


